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Welcome Back  

We hope you have all had a wonderful half term holiday. We have had a fantastic start to the second half of 

the Autumn Term already with the PTA Pumpkin Parade taking place today.  

 

 

 

The children have had a great time seeing all the different designs and voting for the winner in each class. Thank 

you to everyone who decorated a pumpkin for the Pumpkin Parade. Below are the winners!  

 

Important Dates  

1st Nov Year 1 Autumn Walk  

1st Nov  3.15 Pre-School &    

  Reception Festival of Diwali 

4th Nov 9.30 School Tour 

6th Nov  School Focus Plan (SFP) reviews  

11th Nov Anti-Bullying Week  

11th Nov  Parent Council  

For a full summary of dates over the year, 

our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Article 14 - Religion  

Linking with the Festival of Diwali the 

children have been discussing how we 

have the right to follow a religion.  

EYFS Open Doors for Diwali  

Friday 1st November - 3.15 

Families have the opportunity to come 

into school and see what our Early Years have 

learnt about the Festival of Diwali.  

Parents/Carers Awareness online  session  

11
th

  November 2024 -  6.30 -7.30pm 

Stockport Local Authority are running a workshop dedicated 
to helping parents and carers understand the risks their children 
face in their online lives and the practical things parents and 
carers can do to help. The workshop delivered by Katherine 
Howard, Head of Engagement and Education at Smoothwall, 
will provide lots of valuable insights and tools including: 

• Information on the latest themes and trends  

• The harmful content your child may be exposed to 

• How you can help your child to safely navigate online risk 

• How to access Stockport's new and free Online Safety Hub   

• An introduction to a parental app that controls what your child 
sees online  
 
This is an online session Please use this link to access the 
workshop.  

Maths Curriculum Information - 12th November 4.15pm 

We are holding a Maths Curriculum information session in 
school and all parents/carers are welcome to attend.  

We will share information about the Maths Curriculum and how 
you can support learning at home.  

This session is for parents/carers so please make 
arrangements for your child if you are planning to join us.  

We hope to see you there, however, we 
appreciate that not everyone will be able to 
attend at this time so we will publish the 
information and resources used on our school 
website afterwards for future access.  

Poppy Appeal  

We have a Poppy Appeal box in the 

school reception if you would like to 

support the charity.    

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://smoothwall.zoom.us/j/85345055066#success

